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I think we’re all still trying to process the events of November 10
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Board of Governors — | attended a meeting of the Nominating, Governance, & Ethics
Committee. Additionally, I met with the Secretary General Stephen Strople to discuss
potential changes to the University’s Statutes as well as to the terms of reference for the
Committee to Advise on Matters of Social Responsibility.

Senate — This month’s Senate meeting is on the Wednesday of this week. VP Clare, one of
the other student senators, or | can report orally if desired. VP Clare and | attended a open
forum discussion
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